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I have always objected to the Lower Thames Crossing, as the road would be within 200
metres of my property.

I did not agree to this even when it was only going to be 2 lanes each way and further away
the plan has now been increased to 3 lanes each way

which will increase pollution to the residents who have properties so close to the crossing,
also the noise and disruption it will cause

to the people living so close to this project seems to have been dismissed altogether.on the

Also the road on the original plan was much further away, but as I understand it due to
objections from the residents in Shorne who would
have been closer to the road ( though not as near as 200 metres).

Their objections were upheld and the road was moved closer to the residents of
Riverview Park Estate. (WHY)

Also the road will be much closer to Thamesmead Secondary School and Thong Lane
Sports Centre.(which has a park for young children ).

Bringing a 6 lane motorway so close to where children play and go to school is outrageous
and unacceptable on every level.

I have always strongly objected to this project and I am aware that when counting the
objections a number of them were discounted, as it was deemed that

people who joined together to object were counted as a group and not individuals so the
number of objections were reduced.

Who has the right to decide that an individual's objection can be dismissed just
because that was what suited their purposes.

C.Corpe.





